
    

 

COMMENT SHEET 
Fields Ertel & Conrey 

COMMENT SHEET 
Fields Ertel Road & Conrey Road 

 

Fields Ertel Road & Conrey Road Intersection Improvements 
 
Public Meeting  
January 23, 2020  
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM  
Sycamore Township Fire Department 
 

Feedback can also be provided via email: 
todd.gadbury@hamilton-co.org 

 
Name:    _________________________________________________________ 

Mailing or E-mail  _________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________________ 

 
Comments: 

1. Have you noticed any specific problems with the existing intersection related to traffic, safety, 
drainage, or anything else that you do not think are addressed with the proposed improvements?   

 

 

 

 

2. Do you have any comments on the proposed improvements? 

 

 

 

 

3. Please describe your familiarity and comfort level with driving through roundabouts. 

 

 

 

 
 

If more space is needed, please attach additional sheets 
 

We appreciate your interest and value your input. Exhibits presented at tonight’s meeting may be viewed 
at the following websites: http://www.sycamoretownship.org, https://www.sharonville.org and 

https://www.hamiltoncountyohio.gov/government/departments/engineer 

Use this form to submit your comments at the   
Public Information Meeting or mail the 
comment sheet by February 23, 2020.  
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________________________  

________________________  

________________________  

 
  
 
  
 

To: Todd Gadbury, P.E.  
Hamilton County Engineer’s Office 
223 W. Galbraith Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45215 

Stamp 


